
Department of Chemistry & Biochemistry 

Summer Undergraduate Research Program 
Application Deadline: March 8, 2017 

 
 We are pleased to announce our Summer Undergraduate Research Program (SURP). Interested students 
are encouraged to apply. Successful applicants are expected to conduct research in Chemistry, Biochemistry, or 
a closely related field under the supervision of a member of the Chemistry graduate faculty.  
 

Ø The research award will be based on a competitive evaluation        
of academic performance, transcript, personal statement, and letters of 
recommendation. 
 
Ø Each award is $4,300. Housing, health insurance, and 
transportation are not included in this award. 
  
Ø Preference will be given to students who (1) are completing the 
third year of Chemistry or Biochemistry curriculum, (2) plan to attend 
graduate school, and (3) have not previously received a SURP award. 
 

Ø  In addition to their research projects, students will participate in weekly seminars, research group meetings, 
recreational activities, and the SURP Poster Symposium. 

 
Ø SURP Award winners are expected to complete a total of ten weeks (i.e., 
approx. 40 hours per week) during the summer. 
 
Ø Application Criteria: Applicants must be (i) undergraduate students 
majoring in Chemistry or Biochemistry who have completed at least two years of 
college-level chemistry, and (ii) a U.S. citizen or permanent resident of the U.S.  
 
Ø For complete information concerning SURP, faculty research projects, and 
online application, please visit www.d.umn.edu/chem. 
 
Ø Online applications and letters of recommendation must be received by March 
8, 2017. 
 
Ø Apply online at http://www.d.umn.edu/chem/undergraduates/surp/index.html 
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